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----------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 
Headteacher’s notes… 

In Assembly on Monday we introduced Shakespeare Week – I wonder how 
much you remember from your time at school? We thought about the words 
that we use, both in everyday conversation and when sending messages 
online. Words can be fun, but they can also be powerful as good words can 
build people up, whilst some words can put people down and knock their 
confidence.  

 

Congratulations to all the children who took part in this week’s Bee Netball 
and Panathlon competitions. Today Year 5 have had their Ancient Egyptian 
day led by History Off the Page and the children have looked great in all 
their costumes. Thank you for your support with this and to those who 
came and helped. It has certainly helped bring their topic to life! 
 
 

We have had a lot of staff and children off with illness again this week and I hope that everyone is able to return next week 
as we finish for the Easter holidays on Thursday 28th March. This is a non uniform day. 
 
The children return for the summer term on Wednesday 17th April. 
 
Brambles September 2024 
Information and forms for children who want to start in Brambles from September 2024 are now available on the school 
website: https://www.brampton.cambs.sch.uk/web/admissions/223773  . 
 
The deadline for submitting the session request form for the 2024/25 academic year is 12 noon on Friday 19th April 2024. 
 
 
PTA News 
 

Don't forget it’s non-uniform day on Thursday 28th March. You can donate your £1 online through sumup using the QR 
code or link below - why not do it now so you don't have to think about it next week? 

 
https://brampton-pta.sumupstore.com/product/non-uniform-day-1x-child 
 
The next Bags2School is 30th April so the Easter holidays could be a great time to have a spring clean.  
 
Many thanks 
 
PTA Team 
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What’s On Next Week  
Monday 25th March  Y5/Y6 Cross Country Club 3.30 – 4.15pm 
Tuesday 26th March  HSSP Y5/Y6 Netball 3:20 – 4:15pm 

Y6 NFL Club 3:20 – 4:15pm 
Wednesday 27th March  Reception classes to church PM 
    Governing Body meeting 6.30pm 
Thursday 28th March  No Choir  

HSSP Girls Football Y3 -6 3:20 – 4:20pm 
Last day of term 
 

 

----------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 
 
This week’s Parent Guide is all about encouraging open 
conversations at home. 
 
 
 


